
Priests of the Parish 

Fr Padraig McMahon, Adm. 

Fr Joseph Naikarakudy  

Fr Robert McGivney 

Fr Paul Crosbie 

Fr Luke Ohiemi 
 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday - Friday 9am-5pm 

(Lunch 1-2pm) Tel: 044 9348338 

Email: office@mullingarparish.ie 
 
 

Vigil Mass (Saturday) 
Cathedral: 6pm   

Sunday Mass Times 
Cathedral: 8.30am, 11am, 12.30pm  

St. Paul’s: 10.30am, 12noon   

Walshestown: 9am  

Brotenstown: 10am 

Gainstown: 11am 
 

 

 

Daily Mass this week 
7.45 & 10am Cathedral Mon—Sat 

9.15am St Paul’s resumes Sept 
 
 

Confessions 
Saturday 12noon-1pm 

               2.30pm-3.30pm 
 

 

Eucharistic Adoration  

8am-8pm in the Cathedral 
 

 

Bereavement Support 

Parish of Mullingar 
 

Cathedral of Christ the King,  
St Paul’s Church,  

Walshestown, Brotenstown, Gainstown 

Collections last weekend  
 
 

Cathedral: €3,428 

St Paul’s: €1,222       Thank 

Walshestown: €155    You! 

Brotenstown: €206 

Gainstown: €174 

Parish Envelopes €1,727 

 

Cemetery Devotions …. 
 

Hopestown, Kenny & Kilpatrick next Sunday  

after 10am Mass in Brotenstown Church  
 

Sunday 31st July 
Kilronan (after 11am Mass Gainstown) 

Marlinstown 12.15pm.  

 

Meath Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes Led by Bishop 

Michael Smith, 12th-17th September, contact pilgrimages 

Abroad at 01-6359300 and 087-1360275. There are still 

some places available for the Youth section (18-35 yrs) 

of this pilgrimage.  Those interested can contact Fr 

Robert at the parish office or by emailing 

youth@dioceseofmeath.ie. 

Lough Derg   20th—22nd July  

The pilgrimage is a unique place to experience  

forgiveness and peace. Contact 9374818.  

Mass Intentions next week 
Monday: 7.45am: Margaret McCoy.  

10am: Michael & Patricia Flynn.  

Tuesday: 10am: Brigid Nevin. 

Wednesday: 7.45am: Peter, James & Michael Nugent.  

10am: John & Peg McCormack. 

Thursday: 7.45am: Tony Ennis.   10am: Nancy Willis.  

Friday: 7.45am: Kevin & Breda McDonald.  

10am: Michael Devine.  

Saturday 7.45am: Maria Ingrassia.   

10am: Anniversaries Occurring Mass.  

Vigil Mass 6pm: John Fallon, Lynn Rd & Grange (1st Ann) 

Next Sunday  11am: Gerry Walsh, Irishtown (M.M.)  

St Paul’s 10.30am: Mons Willie Cleary (1st Ann)  

Walshestown 9am: Gerry & May Singleton.  

Brotenstown 10am: Pat & Mary Agnes Hope & Michael 

O’Keeffe.  Gainstown 11am: John, Martin & Mary Duffy.   

Pilgrimage to the Holy Land 
A meeting for all travelling to the Holy Land on 9th August 

with Fr Padraig will take place in Bethany (Social Service 

Centre) on Monday 25th July at 7pm.  A representative of 

MAP Travel will be present.  Tickets and travel documents 

will be distributed and arrangements for a bus to and from 

Dublin Airport will also be finalised. 

Afternoon Retreat in Multyfarnham Friary, “The 

Year of Mercy in Everyday life” next Saturday from 

2.30pm. 

Post 20 Irish United Nations Veterans Association 

(IUNVA) Remembrance Day Service, Ballyglass 

Cemetary today,  at 2.30pm.  

Divine Mercy Devotions, today, St Mary’s Hospital, 

3pm. 

Family Fun Day Cycle, Mullingar-Athlone Green-

way, in aid of St Camillus Centre, Killucan, next Sat-

urday, 9am. 

Good Luck to Westmeath in the  

Leinster Football Final against  

Dublin today in Croke Park.  

Is your child interested in becoming an 

altar server?  We are inviting boys and 

gifts from 3rd—6th class to become altar 

servers in the Cathedral, St Paul’s, 

Walshestown, Brotenstown & Gainstown.  

Supervised training will then take place.  

Contact the Parish Office. 

Parish Sacramental Classes 
If your child attends a non-Catholic school and you would 

like him/her to receive First Confession or First Holy 

Communion in 2017 you must enrol and attend the parish 

sacramental classes.  Registration will take place in 

September;  Tuesday 12th, 19th and 26th from 5pm—7pm, 

in Bethany, Social Service Centre, Bishopsgate Street, (not 

parish office).  Places are limited and are on a first come 

first serve basis.  Classes will begin in October.  

Parish of Mullingar 
Standing Order Request  

 

Name & Address of Bank: _____________________ 

 

Account Number:____________________________ 

 

I authorise you until further notice in writing to charge to 

may account with you, by standing order the sum of €____ 

to be paid on a Monthly/Quarterly/Annual basis 

commencing on ______________ thereafter for the credit 

of Cathedral No 3 account.  

 

Signature ______________ Date __________________ 

 

Name: ______________________________ 

 

Address:  ____________________________ 

 

Phone Number: _______________________ 

 

The amount indicated above is to be divided to include 

Offering and Building Fund contributions as follows:  

 

Offering €_____________ Building: €_____________ 

 

Please return form to Cathedral House to ensure that 

all amounts contributed are properly accredited.  

 

Tax-rebate forms have been sent to a number of 

parishioners. If you have received one of these 

forms we ask you to complete it by signing it and 

then return the form to the Parish Office.  The 

parish can claim tax back for both PAYE and Self-

Assessed taxpayers who contribute €250 to the 

parish in a given year.  Please note no further cost 

is involved to you.  Thank you to all who have 

returned their forms to date.  

Meath Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock  

Sunday 14th August 
 

The Annual Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock will take 

place on Sunday 14th August and will be led by Bishop 

Michael Smith.  Ceremonies commence at 2.30pm in 

the Basilica with the Sacrament of the Sick, followed by 

Mass, Benediction and the Rosary Procession.  To book 

bus contact Bridie at 9344926.  

Rest in Peace 

John Mangan, Robinstown 

Jane (Jenny) Crowley, Ginnell Tce 

Carmel Costello, Cartron, Gaybrook 

Dermot Kinnear, Ballinteer 

Johnny Tone, McCurtain Street 

C 
ongratulations to Rev. Warren Collier from 

Drogheda who was ordained a priest for the Diocese 

of Meath by Bishop Smith last Sunday in St Mary's 

Parish, Drogheda.  

Tomorrow Morning at 5am, fifty young men and 

women will hop on a bus and depart from the 

Cathedral grounds to join Pope Francis at the World 

Youth Day in Krakow.  They will travel by land and 

sea and arrive in North Poland on Wednesday 

evening where they will be hosted by local polish 

families until the following Monday when they will 

join with two million more young people from across the world in 

Krakow.  They will be led by Bishop Smith and we pray that their 

journey may be faith-filled, safe and fun.  
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